THE BETHANY PRE AND PRIMARY SCHOOL STANDARD ONE TERMLY REPORT MAY2021



INTRODUCTION:

Dear Mrs. Zephaniah,

It is my hope that you are doing fine. First, I would like to thank you on behalf of the year one class. We are more than grateful for your full participation, in helping us achieve all the goals we had targeted to for this term. Example of those targets are;

- 1. All the children to be confident.
- 2. Children to be able to explain themselves
- 3. All the children to write words considering the types of letters, example grass, sky and ground letters
- 4. All the children to be able to read sounds, words, sentences and stories.

ACHIEVEMENTS:

Academic progress.

We are happy that we have achieved the goals that we targeted for this term. However, some children are struggling in spellings, writing. Those children are; Rocky karim Haji, Sarah Lucas Mbogoma and Nkamba Samwel Paul. Something to be happy about is that, Nkamba samwel Paul can now read simple words, but also count numbers and she can even copy works. Therefore, she has improved a lot. To improve reading in my class, Introduced a reading session every Friday after lunch. Each child read the same story in front of the others and at the end we spotted out the hard words they could not read and we altogether learnt how to read them.





Behaviour progress.

I am personally happy and thankful, towards The Bethany Pre and Primary School staff members and the parents for their support to maintain the behaviour of the children. In my class, I have no major cases of behaviour.

Attendance progress.

Last term, the major challenge I had was the absence of the children at school. However, I am so happy that the children have tried very hard not to miss school. That led to achieving of our class targeted goals.

CHALLENGES:

In my class, there are children who are very good orally, they understand things taught very well but they cannot write them down. Therefore, they use a lot of time to write things down. Example of those children is Nkamba samwel Paul and Rocky Karim Haji. Therefore, as a teacher, more time and effort is needed to help them.

SUGGESTIONS:

If possible, I would like for children like Nkamba Samwel Paul to do oral assessment. Therefore, subjects like; writing skills, reading skills, Numeracy and Science instead of giving her typed and printed questions, as a teacher I will ask her orally.

CONCLUSSION:

Thank you very much Mrs. Zephaniah, The staff members and the parents for the love you have for the children, that makes you treasure every child's individual social, academic, and spiritual growth and make sure they have good progress.

We really appreciate the school supporters, of The Bethany pre and primary School for giving their time, love, money and efforts in supporting this school. This includes providing the resources and supportive learning area for children.

On behalf of the year one class, I would like to say thank you so much for bringing us the TA, she is really good, very helpful and loving. She has contributed so much in reaching of the targets we had as a class.



The Teacher assistant and the children in year one.

Wishing you a happy and blessed holiday.